
Messages: 

- The Team 1 art gallery is on Wednesday 26th March, please let us know if you are able to attend.  
- A big well done to all the children who did amazing in their RWI assessments!   
- Please be aware that, as the building work has started, we will be supporting the children as best we can as we 

all adjust to the changes and are available to answer any questions you may have.   
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Wishing you all a great weekend!

Friday 21st March 

2025

A wonderful week with a great first swimming session and some lovely
reflections about our trip to the farm! We have also had fun role-playing this
week, with the theme of a farm shop and children exchanging money and
buying food for the animals, as well as doing farm sticker art!

Head Teacher Awards
Rosie P for fantastic answering with her RWI sounds! 

Orlando for amazing Write Dance drawing! 
Helpful Award: 

Ezra for being kind when waiting for his turn.   

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ RWI sounds and matching.
❖ What the marks we make meant to us.
❖ Looking at shapes and where they might fit.
❖ Water safety as we begin our swimming sessions.
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